Norfolk County Council’s Budget Consultation 2025-26

· We want to find out what people think about our 2025-26 budget proposals.

· The consultation runs from Friday 1 November 2024 and closes on Monday 16 December 2024. Please note that if we receive any consultation responses after this date, we cannot guarantee that we will be able to take them into account.

· For more detail and to have your say, visit: www.norfolk.gov.uk/budget 


· We will feed back the findings from our consultation to our county councillors as part of the evidence they will use to help them come to a decision about our budget proposals. Final decisions about the about the budget will be made by the council on 18 February 2025.

The proposals:
· There are three detailed consultation documents and response forms available for the following proposals:
· To increase council tax, and our other 2025-26 budget savings proposals.  
· Review our Housing Related Support Services 
· Switch off a further 2% of Norfolk County Council maintained streetlights 

We are consulting through: 
· The online consultation, which is also available as a paper copy and in different formats
· Email / Letter to key stakeholders and partners
· Email to members of the Norfolk Residents’ Panel
· For the housing support consultation we will also be providing paper copies to partner organisations who will share them with service users

· There is an online feedback form, and print at home, large print and easy read versions are available. 

· There is a BSL video giving an overview of the consultation too.

· If people need a copy of the consultation documents in a different format they can email haveyoursay@norfolk.gov.uk, call 0344 800 8020 or Text Relay on 18001 0344 800 8020 (textphone) and we will do our best to help. 

